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Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Congratulations on participating in Advanced Placement classes, courses which provide college-level 

academic experiences that challenge and inspire. Students who take AP courses and exams demonstrate to 

college admission officers that they have pursued an educational experience that will prepare them for 

success in college and beyond. Performing well on an AP exam means more than just the successful 

completion of a course. Most colleges and universities accept successful exam scores for credit, advanced 

placement, or both. Research consistently indicates that students who are successful in AP typically 

experience greater academic success in college than those who do not participate in AP programs.   

The 2022 AP Exams will be administered May 2 - 13. As we approach the testing dates, more details 

will be provided to all AP students who are planning to take AP exams. Each AP exam costs $100.00. 
 
  

The state of Georgia will continue to pay for one AP exam for Georgia public school students enrolled in 

AP courses in one of two categories: 

• Category One:  Public school students who individually qualify for the College Board fee 
reduction (example: Free Reduced Lunch).  For these students, the state of Georgia will pay for 
one AP Exam in any subject.  Paperwork must have been completed and submitted this year to 
receive the benefit of the free exam. 

 

• Category Two: Public school students enrolled in an AP STEM courses who do not qualify for 
the College Board fee reduction may qualify for one free AP STEM exam.  

  
 
We will keep you informed about waivers as the information becomes available. Students requiring 

financial assistance should see Mr. Borato Broughton at bbroughton@paulding.k12.ga.us to learn more.  

 

 

 

 



***IMPORTANT INFORMATION PLEASE READ*** 

 

Any student who is taking an AP course in the Fall and is planning to take the corresponding AP exam in 

the Spring must complete the following THREE items by November 8, 2021: 

• Register for the corresponding AP class/section with College Board (your AP teacher will assist 

you with the registration process). 

• Register with Total Registration (totalregistration.net) which we will use for the organization 

and fee processing purposes.  

• Pay $ 40.00 deposit fee online through Total Registration. If you prefer to pay the entire balance 

by November 8th, then you will not be charged a convenience fee by Total Registration.   

 

o Important: ALL students enrolled in AP courses in the fall MUST pay the $40.00 deposit 

fee by November 8, 2020, to be eligible for taking the AP exams. This deposit will be 

applied to the overall exam fee in the Spring.   

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. I will be happy to assist you with any inquiries 

and/or concerns.  

Sincerely,  
 
Borato Broughton 

Evaluation and Assessment Coordinator 
Hiram High School 

bbroughton@paulding.k12.ga.us 
(770) 443-1182 ext. 30024 

 


